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Question Q.34:
Cumulative Project--Mesa - Rush No. 3 Line Subtransmission

Provide additional details as to what the project entails, the project alignment, and when
construction of the project is anticipated to start and end.

Response to Question Q.34:

The scope of work associated with reconductoring a portion of the existing Mesa-Rush #3 66 kV
subtransmission line consists of installing approximately 0.5 miles of new underground ducts
and vaults (including one new riser TSP) along Rush Street between San Gabriel Boulevard and
Walnut Grove Avenue, followed by the installation and splicing of new cable.

Construction of this work is expected to begin in the 4" quarter of 2015 and be complete by the
end of the 2" quarter of 2016.



